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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

ROAD CROSSING SAFETY 

SCHOOL MAGAZINE PRE-ORDERS
The children have been compiling their school magazine to show the exciting things they have

been working on during the year. This is a great record of 2019 and we are sure you will enjoy

reading it. Pre-orders are now open and must be received by 9am Friday 27th September.

Please return order slips  with the money to your child's teacher before this date as per the

letter sent out this week. 

SCHOOL PRODUCTION - A  NIGHT AT THE OSCARS
TROPHIES

We are calling for the return of

trophies that were presented at the

2018 Prize Givings, so that we can start

preparing them to present to students

this year. If you have a trophy please

return it the school office as soon as

possible. Thank you.

OUT OF ZONE APPLICATIONS

SEPTEMBER

Year 7 and 8 team are well into rehearsals for their production ‘A Night At The Oscars’ which

will be on Thursday 19th September. There are still tickets available for the Matinee

performance and the Thursday evening show which can be purchased at the office.

Due to our high numbers at present, we will only  be accepting out of zone applications from

siblings of current students. Anyone who lives out of zone and has siblings joining us in 2020

needs to complete an out of zone application form by Tuesday 15th October (forms are held

at the office). Applicants will then be advised in writing following the Ballot date of Tuesday

22nd October.

3rd   Year 5-8 Puberty Parent Info Evening

4th   Year 6 Puberty Talks 

4th   Rm 18 & 19 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

5th   Year 8 Puberty Talks

6th    Rm 16 & 17 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

9th - 13th    AIMS Basketball  Tournament

12th   Northwest Speech Competition

18th   Y7/8 Volleyball Zones

19th   Y7/8 Production 

         Matinee: 11am

         Evening Peformance: 6:30pm

20th  Red Nose Mufti Day

27th  Term 3 Ends @ 2:15pm

Please remind your children to use the patrolled crossing morning and afternoon. If the

crossing is not patrolled, please remind your children to stop and check for cars before

crossing. Drivers please be aware of small children crossing and ensure you check the

crossing is clear and no children running in from the sides, before proceeding to drive.

Please also remind your children to check for cars when walking past driveways and DO NOT

walk through the staff carparks. There are paths to guide you into the school safely.

Parking on yellow lines is illegal and dangerous, and we continue to liaise with our local

constable regarding ongoing incidents which will be ticketed. Thank you for helping keep our

students and community safe.



 

PTA NEWS
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COMMUNITY NOTICES
WAITAKERE BMX FAMILY OPEN DAY 

Saturday 28 September 11am through to 3pm. 

103 Glen Rd, Ranui, Auckland. 

Come on down and give BMX a go in a fun and family-friendly

environment. Events on the day include: Learn BMX Basics - Demos - Fun

Races - Prizes - Try the Gate - Canteen - Sausage Sizzle.

Email: waitakerebmx@gmail.com or www.waitakerebmx.com

 

AUCKLAND GIRLS CHOIR AUDITIONS FOR 2020 INTAKE

The first round of auditions for our 2020 intake are:

Saturday, September 14, 9am to 4pm        

Saturday, September 21, 1pm to 4pm         

Saturday, September 28, 9am to 12.30pm 

We warmly welcome girls from your school interested in becoming a

member of The Auckland Girls’ Choir to apply to audition.

www.akgirlschoir.co.nz/auditions       Email: agcinfo@akgirlschoir.co.nz

 

HOBSONVILLE POINT SECONDARY SCHOOL ENROLMENT INTERVIEWS

Thursday 29 August 4.00pm - 7.00pm 

Monday 2 September 4.00pm - 7.00pm 

Tuesday 3 September 4.00pm - 7.00pm 

Parents are requested to go online www.hpss.school.nz and enrol your

child for 2020 however you must live in-zone.  Following that please make

an appointment for one of the times mentioned above by following the

PTCFAST link on our school website. Any queries please

contact maliina@hobsonvillepoint.school.nz or phone 9757411

 

WESTLAKE GIRLS OPEN EVENING

Enrolments now open for 2020.

For more info visit: www.westlakegirls.school.nz/enrolments-2020/

 

RANGITOTO HIGH SCHOOL INFORMATION EVENING

Year 9 Out of Zone Enrolments open online 1st July. 

Ballot closes 4pm Wednesday 4th September. For more info visit:

www.rangitoto.school.nz/enrolments/important-enrolment-dates 
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There will be a PTA meeting next Monday 2nd September

at 3:15pm in the staffroom - all parents are welcome.

Light refreshments will be provided. Our next big event is

our Family Fun Night on Friday 29th November - we need

help from parents  and the community to plan this evening

and make it a success. We look forward to seeing new and

current PTA members next Monday at the meeting.

If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

TERM 3 ACTIVITY FEES

WATTIES CANS FOR GOOD

Y0/1  Team Aylett

Y2        Team Ashford

Y3        Team O'Reilly-Dodd

Y4       Team Broadhurst

Y5       Team Moore

Y6       Team Oldham

Y7/8 Team Taniwha

$16.00

$19.00

$17.00

N/A

$15.00

$8.00

Y7  $14.00

Y8  $25.00

LUNCH ORDERS
The Munch Box

Please ensure you pay the correct amount of money

(change can be given).  We are receiving too many short

payments and foreign currency. 

If using Internet Banking please remember to make the

payment & provide proof of payment or a mobile number

so we can contact you if needed.  

The Munch Box bank account number is:

 06-0185-0440108-00 as per the lunch menu. Please do

not pay into the school account.

Available three days this term Monday, Wednesday &

Friday. Menus available on school website & Facebook

Page MVS Munch Box

Thanks to all who brought a can, or in many cases cans, for

the Wattie's Cans for Good collection. We finished the

collection with 715 cans. Our Year 6 Can Committee made

a Can Castle, with Tuna Turrets, as their creation.

FAMILY FUN 
NIGHT

FRIDAY 29TH
NOVEMBER 2019

SAVE THE 

DATE !

SAVE THE 

DATE !

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/enrolments-2020/
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/970s63
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Y7 NETBALL AUCKLAND CHAMPS

SPORTS NEWS

Following on from their success at the Northwest Zones,

our Year 7 Boys and Girls Netball Teams went on to

compete at the Auckland Champs last week.

Our Year 7 Girls team placed 11th and our Year 7 Boys

team placed 10th - a great result all round. 

Congratulations to all players and thank you to all parents

who helped transport and support the teams on the day.
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CROSS COUNTRY ZONES

On Tuesday 27th August our Year 5, 6, 7 & 8 Cross

Country teams competed at the Northwest Zones at

Muriwai. Our school placed 4th overall, with the

following individual placements:

Tess Souster - 2nd in the Year 5 girls

Gabriella Soltau - 4th in the Year 5 girls

Megan Wiggill - 8th in the Year 6 girls

Benjakarn - 9th in the Year 7 girls

Brielle Ilich - 7th in the Year 8 girls

Paige Wilson - 9th in the Year 8 girls

Haruki Kurimasa - 5th in the Year 8 boys

THURSDAY 22ND  AUGUST

MATHEX 2019

On Thursday 22nd August, fours teams represented MVS

at the 2019 Mathex competition. They competed against 61

other Auckland schools mathematicians at ASB Stadium.

All teams did extremely well in an intense environment. Our

Year 7 teams scored 90 and 75 out of a possible 100

points, with our Year 8 teams scoring 85 and 60. It was a

great experience for all involved. 

WELL DONE!
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YEAR 3 TRIP TO AUCKLAND ZOO
On the 22nd of August the Year 3’s went to the zoo as a

class trip.  Our WALT was finding endangered animals and

find ‘I wonder’ clues. We had a Zoo Educator called

Sterling.   She told us about native reptiles.  Sterling’s

favourite reptile is the Tuatara, and we got to see 3 of

them.  Sterling taught us what habitats skinks like to live in.  

After our session we had a little snack and started walking

again. First we went to the Servals, but they were hiding. 

Next we went to the Giant Tortoises - they were

ginormous.  We saw a lonely Lion, we thought he was very

sad and hungry because he was making a sad growl, and

he was trying to eat bamboo.  There used to be two lions

but one died. There was a really friendly Elephant, she was

walking over to us and wanted to be friends.   We saw a

prickly back Porcupine and went in the Meerkat tunnels.

We went to the Tiger house but there was a sign that said

the tiger had passed away.   Then there was an Ostrich

who looked at me, he wanted my potato sticks. At the vet

hospital the doctors were operating on a Tasmanian Devil,

he had a thorn in his leg and had to sleep for a super long

time. It rained really hard when we were at the vet

hospital, and thundered. Our favourite animals were the

baby Turtles and the Cheetahs.  We had a wonderful day.

By Grace, Rio, Maahir (Room 30)
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com

HEALTH NOTICE
AUCKLAND REGIONAL 

PUBLIC HEALTH 

SERVICE


